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(02/11/2021) 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify of a change related to Hall Sensors series: 
55100-3H, 55100-2M, 55100-3M, 55140-3H, 55140-2M, 55140-3M 
Some customized part numbers are also affected (see appendix table #5)  
 
 Details of Changes: 

• Updates are valid for the 55100 & 55140 products after the date code shared in the table #1 below 

• The updated 55100 & 55140 Hall Switch Sensors characteristics are specified in the tables below 
o Electrical ratings – tables #2 & #3 
o Activation distance changes – table #4 

• There are no changes related to the fit and form of the sensors 

• First samples will be available starting mid-February. 

• Last time buy is not available due to supply chain issues to obtain the old Hall IC devices.  

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact me or your Regional Sales Manager. 
 
Best Regards, 
Julius Venckus 
Global Product Manager – Sensors 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Inc. 
E-mail: jvenckus@littelfuse.com 
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Table #1: Cutoff Date codes  

Option Hall Type Cutoff Date Code 

2M 2-Wire Switch 1121 
3M 3-Wire Switch 1121 
3H 3-Wire Switch 0921 
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